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Sisters and Brothers, The Association’s Executive Negotiating
Committee met this week in Washington, D.C. with members of
the  National  Mediation  Board  and  representatives  from  the
carrier. Limited progress was made this week, and that is
encouraging.  Our goal is not simply to reach an agreement
with the company. Our goal is to reach the right agreement for
Association members. We need to ensure any agreement provides
the  wages,  benefits  and  terms  that  you  have  earned  and
deserve. That is why your continued patience and solidarity is
so important.  Future negotiation dates are currently being
discussed with American and the NMB.
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